ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
October 2018 Report to ROS

1. Recent Meetings- September 11 and October 9
· VPWG had joint meeting with Generators and QSEs and discussed POI voltage communication so far and other operational issues. QSEs said the VPWG Voltage Profile process is working well.
· CenterPoint presented their POI Generation Monitoring Display. 
· Group is working on 2019 WIN/SPG Voltage Profile Study and actively engaged in tuning cases and resolving the voltage concerns.
· Group developed VPWG feedback for upcoming Oct 16-17 SSWG meeting.  
2. Future Planned Meeting
· Next meeting, November 13
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